
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                          15th January 2024  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Happy new year to all our families, we hope that you are all well 

rested and have had a lovely break.   

 

Our year 5 and 6 string players have been invited to play at the 

Town Hall with the Benedetti Foundation, this is a great privilege 

and we are really excited to be taking part.  If your child is in year 5 

or 6 and plays a string instrument, please fill out the letter by 

tomorrow and don’t forget to bring your instrument on Friday! 

 

From today, we are moving to a new system called Medical Tracker to record first aid and 

medication use.  Please be assured that Medical Tracker is registered with the Data Protection 

Registrar and guarantees that all information you provide will be kept private and will not be passed 

on to any other organisation. 

 

From Monday 15th January 2024 email messages about accidents injuries, first aid and medication 

use will come from donotreply@medicaltracker.co.uk Please add this address to your email address 

books (or approved sender list) to prevent messages from being blocked by your SPAM/JUNK filters. 

 

This term the children in each class will be presenting their learning through class assemblies please 

check the time and date for these, there is no need for a ticket, parents/carers can drop off their 

child and then go to the school hall.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Hill and Mr Bolan Ashworth 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
mailto:donotreply@medicaltracker.co.uk


 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

Mrs Woodworth – Amira, for being a kind friend and showing ALL of the core values all week. 
Miss Evans – Betty, for showing kindness and generosity to her peers in class. 
Mrs Burke – Joseph, for working hard and a great attitude this week 
Miss Brownrigg – Charlie, for aiming high and working hard with Mrs Connell. 
Mrs Davies – Saro, for improved behaviour and making positive choices 
Miss Irving –    Hooriya, for an amazing start to Ladybridge. 
Mrs Parker – Ryan, for being Ryan! 
 

This week Mrs Hill’s award goes to Mya for being a very sensible friend to all children  
 
Mr Bolan-Ashworth’s award goes to Finely for fantastic deductive skills in computing 

Diary Dates  

 Tuesday 16th January – 8.30 – 10 o’clock Nurse Drop In – any parents/carers with any medical 
concerns for your child may drop in 

 Friday 19th January – Year 5 and 6 string players to the Town Hall for the Benedetti 
Foundation day 

 Tuesday 30th January – whole school outdoor adventurous activity day 

 Tuesday 6th February – 9 o’clock year 5 class assembly 

 Tuesday 27th February – 9 o’clock year 6 assembly 

 Tuesday 5th March – 9 o’clock year 3 assembly 

 Tuesday 12th March – 9 o’clock year 2 assembly 

 Tuesday 12th March – Parents evening 

 Thursday 14th March – Parents evening 

 Monday 18th March – children attending the Easter story trail at All Hallows church 

 Tuesday 19th March – 9 o’clock year 1 class assembly 

 Wednesday 27th March – 9.15 Easter Service at All Hallows church 

 Thursday 28th March – 2.15 Easter Bonnet Parade 

 Thursday 28th March – break up for Easter 

 Tuesday 30th April - 9 o’clock year 4 class assembly 

 Tuesday 21st May – 9 o’clock Reception and Nursery class assembly 

The class with the best attendance last week was Miss Brownrigg’s class with 99.6%, so close to my 

favourite number.  

Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance 

each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  

Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

PE Kits 

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 

or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 

not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  

 

Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 

lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
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